Lemon Grove, CA 91945 Phone: 668-2131 Fax: 668-2133

Liberty High News

Volume 9, Issue 4

October 10, 2016

Upcoming Events

October

13 Frontier Cross Country Meet, 4pm, Liberty Station

15 Football vs King Chavez @LCHS 9am

17 Winter Sports Night, 7pm @ LCHS

19 PSAT test

21 Half Day, Dismiss 11:50

21 Mt. Sac Cross Country Meet, Walnut, CA 1pm

22 Football vs Bayfront @LCHS, 9am

26-28 Unity Days

26-28 Parent Conferences, Half Day Dismissal, 11:50

28 Homecoming Dance,

31-Nov 4 1st Qtr Break No School

Check Grades on-line https://sdhome.sdcoe. net/literacyfirst/

Office: 668-2131 www.libertychs.org

California Charter School Association Parent Group—"Charter Nation"

The California Charter Schools Association has a "parent" group, called the CHARTER Nation. This group of parents stay informed and active regarding legislation and issues that impact and effect our "charter nation". We feel as parents that have made the choice to place your children in a charter school, it is important that you be informed on issues that could change the status of our choice in being a charter school. So, in order to allow you the greatest access to this opportunity of information, our PTLC is joining with Charter Nation so that we can keep you informed. However, this requires you to do something to get the information. Please see the attached notices from CCSA and the Charter Nation. This is completely a voluntary ask. We will not give your information out. However, if you choose to give your information to our PTLC they will in turn connect with Charter Nation so that they can keep you informed. This is a good thing and one the administration of LFCS supports. Thanks for taking an interest in the education of your children! It's important that you stay informed on matters effecting your student's education and well being.

Homecoming Week & Unity Days

Homecoming Week will be October 24-28th, Unity Day activities will start on October 26th. We would love to have parent volunteers during Unity Days. If you can volunteer please contact the high school office at 619-668-2131 or email ali.degraffenreed@lfcsinc.org.

We appreciate your support of our students and community.

Parent Conferences

Student led Parent Conferences will be held on October 26-28th, dismissal is 11:50am. Teacher's who request conferences with parents will mail a letter home. Please fill out your preferred conference times and return it to the high school office to be scheduled.

If a teacher does not request a conference, your student will bring the conference letter home with them. If you desire to schedule a conference, please complete the letter with your preferred conference times and return it to the high school office to be scheduled.



Winter Sports Night

Join us for Winter Sports Night on Monday, October 17th, 7pm in the multipurpose room. This is a **required** meeting for all athletes and their parents who are trying out for soccer or basketball.

Berry's Athletic Supply will be selling soccer cleats and basket-ball shoes from 6:30-7pm. See attached flyer for more info.

Grading Period Ends

The grading period ends on October 28th.

If your student still has missing work from a Study Contract, please instruct them to turn their work into the high school office ASAP.

Students with missing work due to illness, please see your teachers to make arrangements.

Awesome Works of Art

Mrs. Dulay and about 20 of our art students participated in the Little Italy Chalk Art Festival this past weekend.

They completed two amazing 8 x 8 ft. pastel works of art. If you didn't make it this year, we hope you will join us next year.